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The end of the year is always a special time where many joyful
moments take place. Indeed, this year many events took place: the
school choir, the Christmas meal, theatre shows, charity actions, the
Christmas market and the book sale...

We would like to take this opportunity to thank each member of our
school and especially all those who are involved in helping us (Amicale,
APL, parents who have accompanied school outings...).

We will see you in a few weeks for a new year.
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Let it snow!

Snowman building competition:

On Monday, December 12, the playground was covered with snow. The
teachers organised a snowman building competition to let the
children enjoy the snow while avoiding running and getting hurt at
the same time.

Choosing the winner is difficult, we let you decide for yourselves!
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The kitchen team was hard at work to make this moment as special as
possible for all the children. The smiles on their faces and the empty
plates are proof that their work was successful. Many thanks to them!

Christmas meal

This day was also made special by the arrival of Father Christmas. 
A big thank you to the Amicale for organising this moment.
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School choirs and book sale

The maternelles and cycle 2 choirs gave a performance in front of an
enthusiastic audience of parents. It was a beautiful moment for
everyone.

That same day, the parents of the APL braved the cold and organised
a book sale at the entrance of the school.



https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk

End of year theatrical shows

On Friday, December 16, to end the year on a high note, the pupils
attended a live theatre performance.

Children from PS to CE1 attended a Light and Shadow performance.

Children from CE2 to CM2 saw the pantomime show The Sword in the
Stone.

Many thanks to the Amicale for organising these shows.
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